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— FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — 

 
Rain causes elevated pool levels at dams: Walter, Blue Marsh 
 
 
PHILADELPHIA (March 7, 2008): The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers today announced that as 
a result of recent rains and the subsequent melting of snowpack, the Corps will retain this water 
and reach our planned summer pools earlier. We will maintain pool levels of 290 ft. at Blue 
Marsh and 1,370 ft. at F.E. Walter.  
 
This change is being made in the allocation of water because of recent rains and is in accordance 
with the adopted plan.  This modification will be implemented immediately.  
 
This change has been made in coordination with the Pennsylvania Department of Natural 
Resources and the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission. 
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